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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

THIRTIETH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR —23rd/24th OCTOBER 2021 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday—vigil of the thirtieth Sunday of the 

year  

23rd 5.00pm Our Lady’s Pauline & Eddie McGovern Intentions 

Sunday - thirtieth Sunday of the year  

World Mission Sunday 

24th 

 

9.30am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish 

Patrick Doyle RIP 

Monday -  (feria) 25th 9.30am Our Lady’s Funeral Mass - Josephine Disney RIP 

Tuesday  -  (feria)  26th 9.30am Our lady’s Rev Fr Bill Saunders RIP 

Wednesday - (feria) 27th 12.00pm Holy cross Fr John Martin’s Intentions 

Thursday  - (saints simon and jude, apostles )

(feast) 

28th 9.30am  Our lady’s Peg Carroll RIP 

Friday -  (feria) 29th 12 Noon Holy cross Eucharistic Service 

Saturday— (feria) 30th  Private  

Saturday - vigil of all saints (solemnity) 30th 5.00pm 

6.00pm 

Our Lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

Ann Balfe RIP 

Filipino Rosary (500th Anniversary of 

Christianity in the Philippines 

Sunday – all saints (solemnity)  

 

31st 9.30am  

11.00am 

3.00pm 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish 

Novena Mass 

Ephphatha Healing Service 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Celine Toner 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher — Mr. Carlo Cuomo 

0115 9556262 

HERE: NOW: US: GREATER NOTTINGHAM 
After 18 months of social distancing, join fellow Catholics in 
greater Nottingham for a day to help our parishes grow as 

confident, outward-looking missionary communities.   
Saturday 30 October 2021 at Our Lady & St Patrick’s, The 

Meadows, 10.00 a.m. – 4.00 p.m. 
 

NOVEMBER NOVENA MASSES 
As the month of November is fast approaching and we need 

to plan the Novena Masses for our beloved dead. Please 
place the names of your loved ones, who you would like to 

be remembered, in a November Dead List envelope, 
available from the back of church.  Names will then be placed 
on the altar and will be remembered in the Mass intentions 

during the month. 

MISSIO - RED BOXES 
If you have a red Missio box at home, please would you bring 
it to church for counting.  Please would you hand it in at the 
sacristy of the church where you usually attend either Holy 

Cross or Our Lady’s. Thank you. 

BAPTISM CLASSES 
The next baptism class will now take place in the New Year 

and will be advertised in the Bulletin and on our website 
nearer the time. 

 
ROSARY 

As part of the October Rosary devotion and in celebration of 
the 500th anniversary of Christianity in the Philippines, the 

Filipino Rosary Crusade will be having a Rosary service at Our 
Lady's Church after the 5pm Vigil Mass on 30th October. 

Please come along. 
 

 AU REVOIR TO FR ERIC 
Dear friends, It is with great sadness that Fr Eric's stay with 

us is coming to an end. He became part of our Parish 
Community very quickly.  For me Fr Eric has been a gift from 

God while I have struggled with my health. He has made 
himself available for the pastoral needs of the parish, his gifts 

of cooking and caring have been deeply appreciated. I am 
sure you will want to express your thanks and good wishes to 
him. There will be a member of the Parish at the end of Holy 

Mass with a basket if you would like to show your 
appreciation. I am sure we will see Fr Eric again and on his 

next visit I hope to be looking after him! 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Renewal for Extra-ordinary Ministers of Communion will take 

place today Sun 24th at Holy Cross at 9.30am. 
 

EPHPHATHA HEALING SERVICE  
This will take place on Sunday 31 October at 3pm to 6pm 
here at Our Lady's Church Bulwell. Praise&worship, Talks, 

Testimony, Adoration &healing ministry. All welcome. 
 

BAPTISM CONGRATULATIONS 
We would like to welcome into the 
Christian Community through the 

Sacrament of Baptism, Hunter and Darcey 
Ashurst-Cusworth & Aoife Johnson. We 

congratulate their Parents, Godparents and 
Families. 

FR JOHN 
Due to Fr John’s recent health problems, it is necessary now that he 

takes some time away from the Parish to recuperate completely.     
 Fr John is not to be contacted under any circumstances. Any 

messages to him can be given to the parish office who will be in 
contact with him'. During his time away Fr John will continue to pray 
for all parishioners and we ask that you pray for him as well.  Masses 

and any other Pastoral needs/enquiries within the Parish will be 
covered by other Priests of the Diocese.  Please continue to contact 
the office for any requests and they will deal with them as quickly 

and efficiently as possible.  For EMERGENCIES ONLY please contact 
Canon Philipp Ziomek on 0115 926 8288.  

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR  

The Repose of the soul of William Brannigan RIP who passed away 
recently.  We pray especially for his family and friends at this difficult 
time.  William’s funeral service will be on Wednesday 3rd November 

at 11.45am at Bramcote crematorium. 
 

2022 CALENDARS 
These are now available to buy from The Poor Clares Monastery.  

Please visit Sr Francis at the monastery to purchase yours.  Limited 
stock so please pick up asap. 

 
WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 2ND COLLECTION 

This year, World Mission Sunday falls on this Sunday 24th October. 
This day the whole Church unites in prayer for its missionary activity, 

and in collecting funds to support Catholic communities across the 
world living in situations of poverty and privation. The theme chosen 

by the Holy Father is; ‘We cannot but speak about what we have 
seen and heard’ (Acts 4:20). In his message for World Mission 

Sunday, Pope Francis says: ‘Once we experience the power of God’s 
love we cannot help but proclaim and share what we have seen and 
heard. Jesus’ relationship with his disciples and his humanity shows 
us the extent to which God loves our humanity and makes his own 
our joys and sufferings, our hopes and our concerns.’ All donations 

go to the Universal Solidarity Fund in order to meet the spiritual and 
material needs of peoples and young Churches throughout the 

world, for the salvation of all. Thank you for your ongoing support of 
Missio through prayer and charity. Please do all you can to celebrate 

this day in solidarity with the whole Church.  
 

VOCATION DISCERNMENT EVENING 
‘When a person is conquered by the Fire of His gaze, no sacrifice 

seems too great to follow Him’  If you feel called to the Priesthood 
and want to know more, join us at the Vocation Centre, Our Lady & 
St Edward’s, 247 Gordon Road, Nottingham, NG3 2LG on Friday 29th 
October at 7 pm for a time of prayer, informal discussion and social 

time. For more information email: 
vocations@dioceseofnottingham.uk  

 
HEAD OF CENTRE AND RELATIONSHIP COUNSELLOR VOLUNTEERS 

Catholic Marriage Care are the largest faith-based relationship 
support specialists in the UK.  We are in urgent need of two Heads of 
Centres to join our Nottingham and Lincolnshire teams.  We are also 

looking for empathetic listeners who would like to train and 
volunteer with us as Relationship Counsellors and make a real 

difference to couples and families.  For more information please visit: 
www.marriagecare.org.uk 

 

“A Candle loses nothing by lighting another Candle” 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. John Martin   Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 0115 9770252 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

Office Hours:  The office is open from Tuesday to Thursday, 9am to 1pm.   

OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR OCTOBER (TEAM B) 

Stefan, John, Eric & Madeline  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  

Saturday 30th October — Filipino community 
Sunday 31st October— Mia Manu 

 
 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

Saturday 30th October—Filipino Community 
Sunday 31st October— 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING  

 31st October—Francis/ Gloribeth Walker  

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 
Sunday 31st October —L. Whitehouse  
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